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CEH/LMS 
 
21 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Maths Inspiration Trip – Thursday 21st March 2024   
 
We have arranged for our Year 12 mathematician students to have the opportunity to travel to 
Bradford St. George’s Hall to attend a series of lectures organised through Maths 
Inspiration:  https://mathsinspiration.com/events/?id=177 
 
Tom Crawford will explain how we can use Maths to save the planet, Katie Steckles will speak about 
the Maths of Life and Colin Wright will entertain us in investigating patterns, predictions and juggling. 
 
The visit is on Thursday 21st March. We will travel by hired coach to Bradford leaving school at 
approximately 12:15). We shall be setting off back from Bradford at approximately 3.45 p.m. and 
therefore expect to return to school at approximately 4.45 p.m. dependent on traffic. May I take this 
opportunity to remind parents that students are expected to display the very highest standards of 
behaviour and courtesy.  

Under the School Governors’ Charging and Remissions Policy, we request a contribution of £22.00 
towards the cost of this activity. This includes the admission, travel and insurance.  

Charging & Remissions Policy 

The total cost of the trip is to be paid on ParentPay by Monday 22nd January.  When you make 
payment via ParentPay you will be prompted to provide parental consent for your child to attend 
this trip and you will also be asked to input your contact /medical details directly into a confidential 
section of ParentPay. 

Unfortunately, our Risk Protection Assurance policy will not offer cover if a student is unable to attend 
due to having a positive Covid test, hence in such circumstances no refunds would be available. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at school chepworth@heckgrammar.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C. Hepworth 
Subject Leader of Mathematics 
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